
The Pochin School
Newsletter 14th January 2022

Diary Dates
January
• 18th – Yr 3 / 4 Uni Hockey competition

February
• 1st – Yr 5 / 6 Basketball competition
• 11th – school closes for half term.
• 21st – school reopens for children

Next week

School Dinners
Week 1

2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Bolognaise Pasta Bake or 
Cheese & Tomato Pasta     
Bake

Tue – Chicken Filet or Quorn 
Fillet, Rice & Vegetables 

Wed – Chicken, Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza or Cheese             
& Tomato Pizza

Thur – Roast Gammon or Quorn 
Vegetable Pie

Fri – Fish Fingers or       
Vegetarian Sausages with Chips

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month - Italian

British Value of the Month – Rule of Law
Pochin Value of the Month - Independence

Head Teacher and House Point Awards
The following children have  worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

Layla, Kayden, Inara, Harry, Sydney-Eva, Mia, Grace S, Enzo, Honey-Rae, Sebastian M, 
Aron, Kingsley, Lucas, Tyler, Jessica, Sumria, Max, Alayna, Niam

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

This week the weather has certainly been on the cooler side, please do remember to send your children into school with warm coats and also with gloves, hats, scarves if they need 
them so that they can enjoy the fresh air at break times.

This week in school the children have been working hard again with each class starting new topics.

Class 1: have been getting to know their new teacher Mrs Lovett some more this week and have been introduced to their new exciting topic of Space.

Class 2: have been reading the story of Goldilocks and as part of their new topic about space they have been looking at Goldilocks in Space, and looking at the language features. 

Class 3: the children are learning about their new topic on Egyptians.  In maths they have been looking at tables and line graphs.  This week the children have been eager to learn about 
animations in their ICT lessons, I cannot wait to see the flip books they are going to be doing.

Class 4: the children have been working so hard again this week on their new topic about Egyptians, diary writing and reading their class book called “Secrets of a Sun King”.

Class 5: the children have been working on persuasive writing technique, finishing their work on Fractions in Maths and learning about the Maya Civilisation.

Can we please ask all parents to ensure they familiarise themselves with the Uniform Policy to ensure that their child/ren are not wearing things to school that they should not be, we 
would like to thank all families in their continued support.


